
 
From: OHENLY <ian.ohenly@rogers.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 3:27 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road Closing 
 
Members of the SPPC, 
 
I have reviewed the KPMG document considering the current data that you are 
reviewing to base your decision on.  I cannot dispute the numbers that document 
provides. I would only ask that you consider postponing the decision to close until 2022. 
The basis for this point of view is that during the summer of 2021 we will no doubt still 
be dealing with the fallout from COVID-19 and the golf course will provide an healthy 
outlet for members of the public to be outdoors and participating in an activity that the 
study and local health unit identifies as a positive. The small investment cost I think 
provides exceptional benefit during these exceptional times.  
Thank you for taking the time to consider my request.  
 
Sincerely 
Ian O’Henly 
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